
From: Charles Scott [mailto:Charles.Scott@kts-law.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 4:05 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN # 3064-AD37  
 
I strongly urge full FDIC insurance coverage of IOLTA accounts. These are vital 
to many public law programs, and the insurance needs to be available for the 
program to work. These are like beneficiary accounts, that should be fully 
insured.  
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